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2nd November 2021 
 
Dear Parents and Carers of children in 4L, 
 
Change of Teacher 
 
I am writing with some news about a change to your child’s class teacher.   
 
The wonderful Miss Landray is going to be leaving us after Christmas for her maternity leave. 
 
To ensure a smooth transition, we have just recruited Mrs Maud to join our Year 4 Team.  
Mrs Maud is working alongside Miss Landray in 4L and then will take over as the class 
teacher in the coming weeks.  Miss Landray will be carrying out the Autumn Term Parent’s 
Evening phone calls. 
 
Any questions, as always, please ask. 
 
Best wishes 
 
 
 
 
Mr Garry Johnson 
Head Teacher 


